
From: Minister O'Gormans Office <noreplymogo-dcya@corr.cloud.gov.ie>  
Sent: Monday 16 May 2022 11:43 
To: Customer Care Counter <cccounter@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: CEDIY-MOGO-02151-2022 

16th May 2022  

 

Ms. Miriam Reilly  

info@sdublincoco.ie  

 

Dear Ms. Reilly, 

On behalf of Roderic Oâ€™Gorman TD, Minister for Children, Equality, Disability, Integration & 

Youth, I wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your email concerning a General 

Maintenance Collections Agency. The contents have been noted. 

As this matter is more appropriate to the Ministerâ€™s colleague Ms Heather Humphreys TD, 

Minister for Social Protection, I suggest you contact the Department of Social Protection for her 

attention on minister@welfare.ie 

If you wish for the Department to refer your correspondence on your behalf please indicate by 

return email. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Lisa Hughes 

Private Secretary to Minister Roderic Oâ€™Gorman TD 
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